
 
 

 
 
February 23, 2024 
 
Dear Incoming Parents and Guardians: 
 
Congratulations on your child’s acceptance into De La Salle!  We so look forward to meeting you!  As the 
calendar moves toward spring, we begin our registration processes for the 2024-25 school year. 
 
All registration payments for the 2024-2025 school year are processed online through Gulf Coast Bank. 
The initial payment of the registration fee of $550.00 is mandatory. This registration payment secures 
your child’s place at De La Salle in next year’s class. You can register online or you can attend 
registration night on March 20th from 2:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. in our CAVS Center on campus. 
Representatives from our tuition lender, Gulf Coast Bank, will be present on this night. 
 
Payment of the $550.00 non-refundable registration fee is required by Wednesday, March 20, 2024.  
The online registration system accepts electronic checks and credit card payments.  
 
Families who do not register online must contact the admissions office at (504-503-7634) 
to set an appointment during school hours (8:00 a.m. – 3:30 pm) in order to register in person. 
 
In order to submit accurate information, please complete these two steps:  

Step 1. Complete this Registration Data Survey (click the link or scan the QR code).  

Step 2. Submit the registration fee and select the appropriate payment option for tuition  
and fees online through the Gulf Coast Bank portal listed below.  

Please follow the steps below to pay the registration fee and select your tuition payment option.  

In order to complete registration fee payment and tuition enrollment, please complete the following 

steps: 

1. Please click this link or QR code, https://tuition.gulfbank.com/users/sign_in.  

2. Click the Sign Up button on the right-hand side of the screen to create a new account.  

3. Follow the prompts and complete the payment process.  

   (You will need to create a new account)  

a. You must pay the registration fee of $550.00.  

b. You must select which tuition and enrollment fee payment option you will use. (See below  
          for various payment options).  

c. If you plan to pay in full, you will do this through Gulf Coast Bank. See below for more      

         details.  

4. Please direct any questions to Gulf Coast Bank at (504) 544-6370 or to Jimmy Murphy via  

          email to tuition@gulfbank.com.   

This portal will remain open through Wednesday, March 20th.  
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfyZKE_fhiVpLbcM9Tl8z_9lNgarDq1o7JULUZlxdu0YsDVtw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://tuition.gulfbank.com/users/sign_in
mailto:tuition@gulfbank.com


 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
 
Families Paying in Full by Friday, May 24, 2024 
 

Minimum payment online is the $550.00 registration fee (this fee cannot be financed). 
 

Parents pay the $550.00 registration fee online. If you plan to pay in full at the time of 
registration, please select to pay via e-check or credit card and process your payment. 

 
If you plan to pay in full by Friday, May 24, 2024, you will be required to sign up with the 
Gulf Coast Bank and Trust Tuition Program. You may go online anytime between the date 
you register and May 24, 2024, to pay the balance in full. The remainder of tuition and enrollment 
fees must be paid directly to Gulf Coast Bank via e-check or credit card by May 24, 2024.  

 
A discount of $375 will be applied to families who pay in full by this deadline. This discount 
does not apply to those receiving financial assistance.  

 
                                                                            OR  
 
Families Financing Tuition Via Gulf Coast Bank And Trust  
 

Minimum payment online is the $550.00 registration fee (this fee cannot be financed). 
 

If you do not plan to pay tuition and enrollment fees in full by May 24, 2024, you will be required 
to sign up with the Gulf Coast Bank and Trust Tuition Program at the time you go online to pay 
your registration fee.  
 
The payments for this eleven-month financing program will begin in June.  
 
NOTE: If you do not sign up for the loan program by April 26, 2024, your loan terms will be 
shorter, and your monthly payment will increase. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please direct any questions to our admissions office at admissions@delasallenola.com. 
 
Thank you, and best wishes for a successful spring semester. 
 

 
 
Paul Kelly '83 
President 
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2024-2025 TUITION AND FEES 
 

8th grade:   $550 Registration + $1855 Enrollment Fees + $9850 Tuition =   $12,255 
 

9th grade:   $550 Registration + $1755 Enrollment Fees + $9850 Tuition =   $12,155 
 

10th grade: $550 Registration + $1755 Enrollment Fees + $9850 Tuition =   $12,155 
 

 11th grade: $550 Registration + $1855 Enrollment Fees + $9850 Tuition =   $12,255 
 

12th grade: $550 Registration + $1980 Enrollment Fees + $9850 Tuition =   $12,380 

 

mailto:admissions@delasallenola.com
https://delasallenola.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/2024-25_Detailed-Registration-Tuition-Enrollment-Fees.pdf
https://delasallenola.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/2024-2025_Gulf-Coast-Bank-De-La-Salle-High-School.pdf

